
 

Tuesday 21st October 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I would like to invite you to a Senior Department presentation for parents of current Year 5 

and 6 students on Thursday 30th October 2014 at 5pm in the Cooper Hall. 

 

There will be a brief presentation by key members of senior staff on: transition from the 

Junior to the Senior School; the curriculum on offer including IGCSEs; inclusion; trips; and 

the many benefits for your son/daughter in remaining at Dover Court. This will be followed 

by the chance for you to meet the team of specialist teachers and ask any questions you 

may have. 

 

The Senior School is a dynamic community and we are keen to showcase all the 

opportunities we have on offer and to introduce you to our experienced team of outstanding 

specialist practitioners. 

 

Please indicate whether you will be able to attend by completing the reply slip below and 

passing this to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Reid Archer 

Head of Seniors 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 

 

Name of Child:     Class Teacher: 

Year: 

 

We will/will not be able to attend the Senior Department Presentation for Year 5 & 6 and 

would like to reserve ___________ seat(s) 


